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EASTER FRIENDSHIP STONES 

 

Over the weekend, please could you help your child to decorate an 

Easter Stone, more than one per child would be amazing too. 

They can decorate the stone however they wish. The stone could be 

marked with the words Beaufront Easter Hunt 2021 

These stones will be used for our PTA Easter Hunt next, Friday 26th 

March. The idea is to help the environment by avoiding the use of 

plastic eggs and for the hunt to be more meaningful to the children.  

Once they find a stone on the hunt, it is theirs to keep and a lovely 

reminder of the Easter Hunt at Beaufront 2021. 

 

Many thanks 

Beaufront PTA 


